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May __, 2020

John Davis, Town Manager
Town of Millinocket
197 Penobscot Ave.
Millinocket, ME  04462

Dear Mr. Davis:

I am pleased to inform you that after review of your 2020 CDBG Downtown Revitalization Grant 
application, the Office of Community Development (OCD) is inviting the Town of Millinocket into the project 
development phase of the application process. This invitation is contingent upon receipt of funding from the 
federal Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). We have reserved $300,000 for your project.  

This invitation IS NOT a guarantee of funding or permission to begin the project or expend funds for 
proposed project activities. Therefore, we are inviting you to begin your environmental review, Phase 2 
planning, and administrative tasks only for now. As a condition of your award, your attendance is required at 
the CDBG Certification and Implementation Training Workshop. Further details will be forthcoming.

Terry Ann Holden has been assigned as the Program Development Manager from our office to work 
with your community through the completion of this process.  Terry Ann will be contacting you soon, or you 
may telephone her at 624-9814.  

Congratulations on your selection to proceed in the application process.  Best wishes toward the 
successful completion of your project.  

Sincerely,

 

Deborah Johnson, Director
Office of Community Development

/sjb
cc: Terry Ann Holden
      Eldon Doody, PE


